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Announcing the 

Chippewa River Writing Camp 
 

Welcoming upper elementary students to Westwood Elementary School this June! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registration 

Local students who are entering 

grades 3-5 in the fall of 2017 may 

apply to the Chippewa River 

Writing Camps. Camp instructors 

are teachers who have 

participated in the Chippewa River 

Writing Project who are excited 

about working with your child. 
 

The registration cost for each 

camper is $100, which helps to 

cover expenses. To ensure that all 

interested children can participate 

though, partial scholarships are 

available to ANY family who 

chooses to use one. Details are on 

the registration page. 
 

Please begin the secure 

registration process by starting 

with the “Youth and Community 

Programs” section on our website. 

The $100 registration fee for the 

2017 camp is only accepted online 

and can be paid by Visa, 

MasterCard, Discover, or 

American Express through CMU’s 

secure QuikPay system. 
 

chippewariverwp.org/youth 
 

Questions?  

Contact Amanda Cornwell 

acornwell@portlandk12.org  

 
Start your 

summer 

writing 

adventure! 

Our Chippewa River Writing Camp at Westwood Elementary 

School (Room A113) will encourage your young writer to become 

more confident & creative. Together we’ll share a love for writing, 

and a whole lot of fun. 

Let your child join us on an exciting journey through 

engaging activities as we live out our “writerly lives.” For just  

$100, your child will receive five full days of camp (Mon-Fri, 9-3:30), 

as well as snacks, a writer’s journal, a camp t-shirt, and a copy our 

camp anthology. 

We will offer one camp session in 2017: 

Westwood Elementary School 

June 12-16, 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM each day 
Ever spent time sculpting with clay or creating a blanket fort or some other creative invention out 

of recyclable materials?  This year, we are going to incorporate the idea of Maker Space into our 

Writing Camp.  Students will practice procedural/expository writing as well as creative writing 

about the creatures or characters they may design.  There will be ample time to explore, create, 

revise and revisit some favorite activities.  We will have a writing marathon around town on 

Thursday to explore the idea of place-based writing (more specific details to follow).  We will wrap 

up our week with a Publication Celebration on Friday afternoon where parents, grandparents and 

friends are welcome to come celebrate the work these young writers put into their Maker 

Creations for the week! 
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